The North Carolina Neurological Society (NCNS) offers an annual $1,000 sponsorship to support Grand Rounds lectures in neurology across academic and private institutions in North Carolina. This funding can be used for honoraria and/or travel expenses for an external guest lecturer.
Key Details of the NCNS Grand Rounds Sponsorship
· Timing: NCNS prefers the sponsored Grand Rounds to occur in the fall, allowing the Society to highlight its upcoming annual meeting, typically held in February.
· Lecture Title: It's recommended to title the event “The North Carolina Neurological Society Grand Rounds at [Your Institution]” to acknowledge the sponsorship.
· NCNS Introduction: A 5–10 minute introduction about the Society should precede the lecture. If no one from your institution is available to provide this, you can request a member of the NCNS executive committee to do so. Please notify Megan Eberle well in advance to coordinate scheduling.
How to Apply for the Sponsorship
After the lecture has taken place, email Megan Eberle at the North Carolina Medical Society (MEberle@ncmedsoc.org) with the following information:
· Name of the guest lecturer
· Date of the lecture
· Payee details (who the check should be made out to)
· Mailing address for the check
Megan Eberle serves as the Director of Meetings for the NCNS and can be reached at (919) 623-3838. www2.ncmedsoc.org
Additional Information
The NCNS Annual Meeting is scheduled for February 27–March 1, 2025, at the Grove Park Inn in Asheville, NC. This event offers an excellent opportunity for networking and professional development within the neurology community.www2.ncmedsoc.org
If you need assistance in selecting a speaker or coordinating the introduction, feel free to reach out to Megan Eberle for support. 

Sincerely,
NCNS Executive Board


